ONGOING TRIAGE EDUCATION NEEDS:
a survey of friage nurses

Do you work in a hospital ED? Can you friage? We want you!

You have been invited to participate in a quick online survey exploring the need and content of a
refresher tfriage education programme to improve practice in experienced triage nurses.

The survey will take 10-15 minutes to complete
Participation is voluntary
The survey is anonymous
Extended until 18th February 2024

Follow this li
https ckland.aul.

This research is being conducted by Kayla Butler, PhD candidate at the University of Auckland.

For any further questions please contact Kayla Butler via email: kayla.butler@auckland.ac.nz AUCKLAND
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